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Year 1 Parks Trust Visit- 9th and 10th July 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

For our Summer term 2 topic, we will be learning about Seasons and Senses linking to our 

topic ‘Is the sky the limit?’ As part of this topic, we will be visiting a local Parks Trust site to 

have an enducational session and activities with The Parks Trust Team.  

The contribution for the trip is £3.30 per child and payment can be made on your MCAS 

account.  

On the day of the visit, your child should come to school in their school PE kit, warm jumper 

and waterproof coat. A change of footwear for the event can be brought in a named bag 

(welly boots, walking boots or spare trainers). Your child will need a water bottle please.  

They will have lunch at school as usual on the day of their visit and therefore do NOT need a 

packed lunch for the event.  

Please see below the date for your child’s class visit. Each class will visit separately on the 
local Parks Trust site, within walking distance from school.  

Tuesday 9th July (morning)- Apollo class 

Tuesday 9th July (afternoon) Luna class 

Wednesday 10th July (morning) - Latona class 

Consent to attend the trip is given on MCAS when you make the payment. We require 

payment to be made by 1st June. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough funds we will 

need to cancel the trip.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Best regards 

Year 1 team  

 


